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WINTER WONDERLAND HOLIDAY PARADE 
 
WINTER SPRINGS, FL – The City of Winter 
Springs is excited to announce that we are 
currently accepting parade entry forms for the 
Winter Wonderland 38th Annual Holiday 
Parade, presented by AdventHealth.   

The Holiday Parade will be held at Winter 
Wonderland on Saturday, December 7. The 
parade will begin at 4:30 p.m. at Keeth 
Elementary School and parade down Tuscawilla 
Road to the Winter Springs Town Center and 
end at Blumberg Blvd.  

Show off your business, organization, club, or 
group at this annual City tradition!  Participants can decorate a car, float, or a 
banner to hold and ride or march in the parade.  Select your own tunes or bring a 
band to play holiday music down the route. 

The parade entries are open to anyone who would like to participate.  All entries 
must be less than 30 feet in combined length including the vehicle and float.  The 
fee to participate is $35.00 or free for non-profit organizations and Winter 
Wonderland vendors and sponsors. 

The deadline to submit a parade entry form is November 25, 2019.  To obtain an 
entry form, visit www.winterspringsfl.org/winterwonderland.  Entry forms can be 
submitted electronically to msileo@winterspringsfl.org, dropped off at City Hall in 
person, or mailed to City Hall with the following included, “ATTN: Parks & 
Recreation.” 

For more information about the Winter Wonderland Holiday Parade, please reach 
out to Melissa Sileo at msileo@winterspringsfl.org or 407-327-6593. 
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